
INSPECTOR GENERAL 
DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 
4800 MARK CENTER DRIVE 

ALEXANDRIA, VIRGINIA 22350-1500 

December I 0, 201 8 
MEMORANDUM FOR DISTRIBUTION 

SUBJECT: Termination of the Audit of Army Watercraft Systems Program (Project No. D2019-
D000RJ-0024.000) 

We announced the subject audit on October 16, 20 18, ( attached). The objective was to 
determine whether the U.S. Army is maintaining the operational readiness of the U.S. Army 
watercraft fleet. We are terminating this audit because performing the project would represent 
inefficient use of  resources  with  minimal return on investment. Specifically, the resources are 
needed to complete a new higher priority project. We appreciate the courtesies extended to the 
staff during the planning phase of  the  audit. 

You can obtain informat ion about the Department of Defense Office of Inspector General 
from DoD Directive 5106.01, "Inspector General of the Department of Defense (JG DoD)," 
April 20, 2012, as amended; DoD Instruction 7600.02, "Audit Policies," October 16, 2014, as 
amended; and DoD Instruction 7050.03, "Office of the Inspector General of the Department of 
Defense Access to Records and Information," March 22, 2013. Our website is www.dodig.mil. 

If you have any questions, please contact  
 

 

Attachment: 
As stated 

Michael J. Roark 
Assistant Inspector General 
Readiness and Global Operations 
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